
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Lacy, Paul
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 9:55 AM
To: Grigware, Mike; Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: SR 99 Bored Tunnel Estimate
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/24/2009

Mike,  
  
I have been concentrating on the north end.  Alec will have to answer this.  
  
Paul  
 

From: Grigware, Mike  
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 9:52 AM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Cc: Lacy, Paul 
Subject: SR 99 Bored Tunnel Estimate 
 
Good morning Alec and Paul, 
  
I just got a call from Pete Jilek, FHWA, and he had a request from their Government Accounting Practices wondering 
if there was cost yet for the bored tunnel project and all that that project would entail -viaduct removal, seawall 
repair.  The cost doesn't have to be of any great detail. 
  
I told Pete the only cost I was aware of at my end was what was in the newspapers.  I also told Pete that the design 
team was still trying to quantify their design and overall work so a cost at this time may not be of a high degree of 
accuracy.  Anyway, I can pass on the cost of what the media has been using but I thought I'd check with you to see if 
you had some movement on that cost which would provide a little better number. 
  
Thanks 


